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Topaz News 

 

 

 

Dear All, 

Thank you to all who came along to the curriculum morning. If you were unable to and you 

want any information, feel free to drop in at any point. After school or lunchtimes are better 

than first thing in the morning as we are keen to greet the children and get going. It was a 

fantastic turn out so I thank you for your support. The web links for clean sounds and 

blending are below: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tteyeA7lklY&preloaded=10 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3ovJIxTQpsU 

 

Keep an eye on home learning books in the book bag. They will have current sounds 
being learnt and any individual learning that will support your child. 
 
 

Playtimes 

We have met the older children in the playground this week. 

Our Play Pals have been helping us to find our friends. Next 

week they will join us at lunchtimes to help out.  

Please send a coat every day as it can get chilly during the 

day. If they bring scarves and gloves, remember to name 

them. 

 

 

Morning 

Our day starts at 8.50am, usually with some singing 

and physical development dances. Small group 

interventions also take place from 8.50.It is a good 

time for the children to settle into the day by doing 

some fun activities so try to get your child to us before 

9am so that the can benefit from this.   

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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